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plan included: (I ) removing unqualified "Made in USA" or "Manufactured in USA" claims 
from all Company marketing materials and replacing them with "Assembled in the USA" claims, 
where appropriate; (2) updating product specification sheets; (3) sending a Jetter to distributors 
and other representatives clarifying that ASL sells a mix of products assembled in the United 
States and imported products, and instructing representatives to update marketing materials 
accordingly; and ( 4) making all diligent efforts to identify and correct improper claims made by 
third-party marketers. 

Based on your actions and other factors, the staff has decided not to pursue this 
investigation any further. This action should not be construed as a determination that there was 
no violation of Section 5 of the Federal Trade Commission Act, 15 U.S.C. § 45. The 
Commission reserves the right to take such further action as the public interest may require. If 
you have any questions, you can reach me at (202) 326-2377. 

Sincerely, 

Julia Solomon Ensor 
Staff Attorney 
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